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: Stephén E. Saunders o |
‘ 135 Grant Avenue N- % 0
White Plains, ¥.Y. 10604 ‘o »
O , O-a-1076
@ ' April 20, 1981
Director 1‘
Standards and Regulations Division ;
Attention: ONAC Pocket 81-02 . :
ANR~490

U.5. Environmental Protection Agency , . ;
Washington, D.C. 20460 . ' -

Dear Mr. Director:

T oppose the new noise emission regulation regarding . . ;
heavy duty diesel trucks. J;melementan.:.on of this regulation ‘
would push up the already' too high. price of new trucks in

down Ly almost 50% last year, @

e is gerved by the trucking industry sinca o ]
nearly all commed TUGK. any of the i
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: salesmen. (e are constan:ly bombazded by ot
“radar eyery working day of our lives. In oc.e eight hour day e
I was bombarded by radar at least 20 times. When the United s
States Embassy in Moscow was bombarded by microwaves, there !
was a public outcry on thHe danger involved,yet I'd love to

measure the amount of radar bombarded on highway users on

any typical day. I'm sure even you would be amazed by the

rasult and I'm concerned about the long term effect of this.

In short, I oppose the new noise emission regulation :
and fael your time could be spent hett2r on some very S
potentlally dangerous problems such as radar bombardment

on highway users.
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Sincerely yours,

- I3

Stephen E. Saunders C
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